
FIRE - 9 1 1 for Emergencies 
Hilton Township Fire Permits 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Fire Permits are required every year from April 1st until October 31st. 

There is no fee for a Fire Permit.  

Please obtain your Fire Permit by using our new online option 

 on our website: www.hiltontownship.ca 

under the Services – Fire tab or the Documents – Permits tab. 

An official numbered Fire Permit will automatically be emailed back to you 

in PDF format for you to download and print. 

 

Only residents of Hilton Township 

should obtain their fire permits through our website.   

If you live in Hilton Village, please go to https://hiltonbeach.com 

 

For those residents who do not have email, 

please call the Township Office at 705-246-2472 

 and arrange to pick one up or have one mailed to you. 

http://www.hiltontownship.ca/
https://hiltonbeach.com/

